
BEND-LA PINE ONLINE 2021
VIRTUAL SUMMER PROGRAM

 

Registration Opens June 1st

Classes Start June 28th &
End August 27th.

No Fees...FREE

and closes July 30th.

6th - 12th grade
2021 Srs needing
more credits

Open to all: 

All students participating in the Bend-La
Pine Online Summer Program must be
registered with the Bend-La Pine School
District. 

Online courses use the Fuel Education course
management system. Students must have personal
access to a modern computer with an internet
connection in order to participate. iPads work for
most courses.

Tech support for home devices is not available, so
moderate familiarity with online course access and
personal computer skills are necessary. 

Courses that are not completed during the summer session can be
resumed during the regular school year. 

All summer course information and correspondence will be sent to the student’s Bend-La Pine
Schools email account. Parents will receive weekly progress reports on Thursdays. 

For more information, please contact Michelle Oliver:
michelle.oliver@bend.k12.or.us

REGISTER AT WWW.BENDLAPINEONLINE.COM

Students will only be enrolled in one course at a time. 


